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. Ooresail

September 16, 1964

Houser Drilling Company, Inc.
319 Evans Avenue
Cheyenne, Wyoming 32001

Attention: Mr, W, H, Tyler
Gentlemen:

' From your letter of September 14, 1864, it would appear that the
No. 2 Lauer well located NE NW, See, 12, T-7N, R-59W, is not produc~
tive; however, it also appears that it may be some time before the well
is formally approved for abandonment and abandoned.

Will you please make arrangements to post the $2500 bond previ-
ously requested if the well is not to be abandoned prior to October 10, 1964,

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

William R, Smith, Deputy Director

WRS:cms
cc: Allison Drilling Company, Inc,.



